
 

 
 

 

 

9 April 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Please find attached a letter regarding our Year 14 Charity raffle in aid of the Children’s 

Cancer Unit and Dementia NI together with a poster detailing the wonderful raffle prizes on 

offer.     

Raffle tickets will be sold around school as detailed in the letter and tickets will also be 

available from the school office if you wish to purchase them directly. 

 

Many thanks 

 

S-J Flannigan 

Head of Year 14 

 

 


